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End of Term Prayer 

Loving God, we give you thanks for all the blessings of this school year. We
thank you for our teachers who have guided us, for our classmates who have
supported us, and for our school community that has nurtured us. We thank

you for the knowledge we have gained and the memories we have made. Help
us to carry these blessings with us as we go into the summer break. 

Amen. 
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Friday 18th July Newsletter
Dear Parents/ Carers,
As we come to the end of another wonderful year at Middleforth, I want to take a moment to say a heartfelt thank you
to every single one of you; our children, families, staff, governors, and wider school community. Your support,
encouragement and dedication have been the foundation of all we have achieved. It has been a joy to watch our
children grow in confidence, character and ability, each one of them letting their light shine in their own unique way.
From the smallest steps to the biggest achievements, they have flourished and are now ready for their next
adventure, whether that’s moving up a year group or starting a new school.
To our Year 6 families, thank you for the support, trust and partnership you have given us throughout your children’s
journey at Middleforth. It has been a privilege to watch your children grow into the kind, thoughtful and resilient
young people they are today. They leave us ready to embrace the challenges and opportunities of secondary school,
and we are so proud of them. As we now begin the summer break, I wish every one of you a peaceful, happy and
restful summer filled with special moments and well-deserved rest. We look forward to welcoming many of you back
in September—and to our leavers, remember: once a Middleforth learner, always a Middleforth learner.
Mrs Pilkington
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Staffing September 2025
Nursery - Mrs Cowell and Mrs Whiley
Reception- Miss Stritch, Mrs Makepeace and
Miss Monk
Year 1 - Miss Turner, Mrs Smith and Miss
Killingbeck
Year 2 - Mr Day, Mrs Powers and Miss
Campbell
Year 3 - Mrs Gordon and Mrs Laithwaite 
Year 4 - Mrs Parker and Mrs Darbyshire 
Year 5 - Mrs Murphy and Miss Bobb
Year 6 -  Miss Howarth and Mrs Wilde.
Mrs Allton will continue to be our Deputy
Headteacher and SENDCo and teach in
Reception with Miss Stritch.
Mr Noblet will be teaching a day in Year 2,
Year 3 and Year 5 as well as a few other
classes. He will also have a new role of leading
on PE and sport across school to try and raise
the profile, running clubs and preparing for
competitions. Watch this space!
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Notice from the Office
It’s the end of the school year, may we place 

make one final request that accounts are
cleared and brought up to date if they aren’t

already.

Also a reminder to have ALL your bookings in
place, ready for when we return in September.

School reopens Wednesday 3  September.rd

Online Safety
From 25th July, new online safety rules will
require tech companies to better protect

children from harmful content and enforce
stricter age checks. Ofcom can fine platforms

that don’t comply. Parents are encouraged
to read and share Ofcom’s explainer page.
Online Safety Act Children's Codes - DSIT
Campaign Toolkits - DSIT Home (there are

some really good links worth looking at
here!) 

Water Bottles
This is a polite reminder that each day, every child should bring their
own water bottle filled with water. The children have the opportunity
to refill this throughout the day if they drink it all so it doesn’t need to

be huge. These bottles should have a lid so they so not leak if they
are knocked over. Where possible please can these only be filled with

water.  
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Term Dates 2025 - 2026


